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EXHIBIT 

 
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent 

 
 
 Cox Radio, LLC (“CMG”), licensee of FM translators W246CY, Bradenton, Florida 
(Facility ID 158520) and W273CP, New Port Richey, Florida (Facility ID 158583) (the 
“Stations”)1, hereby requests extensions of the authorizations of special temporary authority 
(“STA”)2 for the Stations to remain silent. 
 
 CMG was broadcasting on the Stations using a new technology that is intended to boost 
signal coverage.  CMG found that the technology did not work in the Tampa market as CMG had 
intended, and so CMG ceased operations on both translators while CMG considered next steps.  
The Stations were silent as of April 27, 2022 (W246CY) and June 27, 2022 (W273CP).  CMG 
continues to explore and assess options for the Stations to return to the air.  CMG therefore 
requests extensions of the STAs for the two Stations to remain silent.  CMG acknowledges that 
the stations must return to air within one year of going silent, or by April 26, 2023 for W246CY 
and by June 26, 2023 for W273CP.  If CMG is unable to return one or both of the Stations to the 
air within the applicable statutory time period, CMG will promptly notify the FCC and surrender 
the applicable license.     

 
1 W246CY, BLFT-20180726AAQ 
  W273CP, BLFT-20161209AAL 
2 W246CY, FCC File Number 0000194630 
  W273CP, FCC File Number 0000194629 


